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Percy Jackson Collection, - The
Lightning Thief, the Last Olympian,
Titans Curse, Battle of the Labyrinth
Rick Riordan 2011-11-01
The Mark of Athena (The Heroes of
Olympus, Book Three) Rick Riordan
2012-10-02 In The Son of Neptune,
Percy, Hazel, and Frank met in Camp
Jupiter, the Roman equivalent of Camp
Halfblood, and traveled to the land
beyond the gods to complete a
dangerous quest. The third book in
the Heroes of Olympus series will
unite them with Jason, Piper, and
Leo. But they number only six--who
will complete the Prophecy of Seven?
The Greek and Roman demigods will
have to cooperate in order to defeat
the giants released by the Earth
Mother, Gaea. Then they will have to
sail together to the ancient land to
find the Doors of Death. What exactly
are the Doors of Death? Much of the
prophecy remains a mystery. . . .
With old friends and new friends
joining forces, a marvelous ship,
fearsome foes, and an exotic setting,
The Mark of Athena promises to be
another unforgettable adventure by
master storyteller Rick Riordan.
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Titan's Curse, The (Percy Jackson and
the Olympians, Book 3) Rick Riordan
2009-05-02 When the goddess Artemis
goes missing, she is believed to have
been kidnapped. And now it's up to
Percy and his friends to find out
what happened. Who is powerful enough
to kidnap a goddess?
Last Olympian, The (Percy Jackson and
the Olympians, Book 5) Rick Riordan
2009-05-02 All year the half-bloods
have been preparing for battle
against the Titans, knowing the odds
of victory are grim. Kronos's army is
stronger than ever, and with every
god and half-blood he recruits, the
evil Titan's power only grows. While
the Olympians struggle to contain the
rampaging monster Typhon, Kronos
begins his advance on New York City,
where Mount Olympus stands virtually
unguarded. Now it's up to Percy
Jackson and an army of young demigods
to stop the Lord of Time.
The Devil Went Down to Austin Rick
Riordan 2013-12-18 From the #1 New
York Times bestselling author of the
Percy Jackson and the Olympians
series Rick Riordan, triple-crown
winner of the Edgar, Anthony, and
Shamus Awards, brings his fast1/9
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talking, hard-living, Texas-hip P.I.
Tres Navarre to the heart of the Lone
Star State—Austin—to unravel a case
so dark, twisted, and deadly, it can
only involve family.... Tres Navarre,
the P.I. with a Ph.D. in literature,
heads to Austin for a laid-back
summer teaching gig. But he’s in
store for a whole lot more. His big
brother Garrett--computer whiz, Jimmy
Buffett fanatic, and all-around
eccentric—is hoping to retire a
multimillionaire by the fall. He’s
bet his career and the Navarre family
ranch to do it. Then Garrett’s oldest
friend and business partner is
murdered—and Garrett is the only
suspect. As Tres delves into
Garrett’s bizarre world to find the
truth behind the murder, he comes
face to face with the damaged
relationships, violent lives, and
billion-dollar schemes of a high-tech
world gone haywire. Connecting them
all is beautiful Lake Travis and the
shocking secret that lies within its
depths. Now, as Tres struggles with
his own troubled family past and to
clear his brother’ s name, he finds
himself stalked by a cold-blooded
killer—one who could spell the death
of both Navarres. Don’t miss any of
these hotter-than-Texas-chili Tres
Navarre novels: BIG RED TEQUILA • THE
WIDOWER’S TWO-STEP • THE LAST KING OF
TEXAS • THE DEVIL WENT DOWN TO AUSTIN
• SOUTHTOWN • MISSION ROAD • REBEL
ISLAND
The Red Pyramid Rick Riordan 2013
Percy Jackson fought Greek Gods. Now
the Gods of Egypt are waking in the
modern world... 'I GUESS IT STARTED
THE NIGHT OUR DAD BLEW UP THE BRITISH
MUSEUM . . .' CARTER AND SADIE KANE'S
dad is a brilliant Egyptologist with
a secret plan that goes horribly
wrong. An explosion shatters the
ancient Rosetta stone and unleashes
Set, the evil god of chaos . . . Set
imprisons Dr Kane in a golden coffin
and Carter and Sadie must run for
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their lives. To save their dad, they
embark on a terrifying quest from
Cairo to Paris to the American SouthWest and discover the truth about
their family's connection to the
House of Life: an Egyptian temple of
magic that has existed for thousands
of years. The pharaohs of ancient
Egypt are far from dead and buried.
And so, unfortunately, are their gods
. . .
Ranger's Apprentice The Royal Ranger
5: Escape from Falaise John Flanagan
2021-09-28 Will and Maddie are
imprisoned at Chateau des Falaises.
Baron Lassigny is scheming to recruit
them as spies for hire, but Maddie
raises the stakes when she challenges
Lassigny’s garrison commander to a
duel on horseback. Will is horrified
– especially when he realises the
treacherous baron won't fight fair.
If Maddie can survive the duel, they
still need to escape the heavily
guarded chateau and rescue the
kidnapped prince they were sent to
retrieve. It will take all their
ingenuity, courage and determination
to triumph this time – and to solve
the mystery of who betrayed them.
Homeland Directive, The Robert
Venditti 2012 A NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER! Named one of the year's
best graphic novels by CNN, Complex,
IFC, School Library Journal, Library
Journal, and USA Today! "A great,
paranoid read for the modern age."-Cory Doctorow, Boing Boing
"Venditti's cat-mouse thriller
demands edge-of-your-seat attention
while raising serious questions about
terrorism, personal privacy, and
government responsibility ...
excellent writing and plotting, and
dead suitable art."-- Library Journal
"In exploring the nature of the
relation between the individual,
society and the state, one would
anticipate The Homeland Directive to
elevate both the thriller genre and
the comics medium. Venditti delivers
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admirably on both counts."-- Dr.
shathley Q, PopMatters "An addictive
page-turner that feels like an edgeof-your-seat theater experience.
Huddleston's art puts the focus where
it needs to be to wring every drop of
tension from the story, and
Venditti's script shows that he
doesn't need the sci-fi elements of
his earlier work to craft a
fascinating, fast-paced thriller."-Rick Marshall, MTV Splash Page "The
conspiracy at the heart of this
superbly paced thriller makes the
Illuminati and the New World Order
look like rank amateurs."-- Garrett
Martin, Paste Magazine "An
exceptionally good graphic novel for
the moment... with a sophisticated
sense of how government works."-Alyssa Rosenberg, ThinkProgress "It's
unlikely you'll find a book that
looks as good as The Homeland
Directive this year."-- Graeme
McMillan, Robot 6 "Pulse-pounding...
well-characterized, the plotting is
tight, and the stakes are high. Mike
Huddleston's art flips from pen and
ink to painterly, but consistently
captures the right mood and inspires
the gritting of teeth."-- Jeremy
Nisen, Under the Radar A new thriller
from the author of the New York Times
bestseller The Surrogates! As a
leading researcher at the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention, Dr.
Laura Regan is one of the world's
foremost authorities on viral and
bacteriological study. Having
dedicated her career to halting the
spread of infectious disease, she has
always considered herself one of the
good guys. But when her research
partner is murdered and Laura is
blamed for the crime, she finds
herself at the heart of a vast and
deadly conspiracy. Aided by three
rogue federal agents who believe the
government is behind the frame-up,
Laura must evade law enforcement,
mercenaries, and a team of cyberthe-titans-curse-graphic-novel-percy-jackson-and-olympians-3-rick-riordan

detectives who know more about her
life than she does-- all while trying
to expose a sinister plot that will
impact the lives of every American.
Set in the Orwellian present, The
Homeland Directive confronts one of
the vital questions of our time: In
an era when technology can either
doom or save us, is it possible for
personal privacy and national
security to coexist?
Percy Jackson's Greek Heroes Rick
Riordan 2015-08-18 Who cut off
Medusa's head? Who was raised by a
she-bear? Who tamed Pegasus? It takes
a demigod to know, and Percy Jackson
can fill you in on the all the daring
deeds of Perseus, Atalanta,
Bellerophon, and the rest of the
major Greek heroes. Told in the
funny, irreverent style readers have
come to expect from Percy, ( I've had
some bad experiences in my time, but
the heroes I'm going to tell you
about were the original old school
hard luck cases. They boldly screwed
up where no one had screwed up
before. . .) and enhanced with
vibrant artwork by Caldecott Honoree
John Rocco, this story collection
will become the new must-have classic
for Rick Riordan's legions of devoted
fans--and for anyone who needs a
hero. So get your flaming spear. Put
on your lion skin cape. Polish your
shield and make sure you've got
arrows in your quiver. We're going
back about four thousand years to
decapitate monsters, save some
kingdoms, shoot a few gods in the
butt, raid the Underworld, and steal
loot from evil people. Then, for
dessert, we'll die painful tragic
deaths. Ready? Sweet. Let's do this.
Blue Bloods: The Graphic Novel
Melissa de la Cruz 2013-07-02 For
this elite group of teenagers, New
York is all about parties,
fashion...AND BLOOD. Schuyler Van
Alen is a loner, and happy that way.
But when she turns fifteen, her life
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dramatically changes. A mosaic of
blue veins appears on her arms, and
she begins to have memories of
another time and place. When a
classmate is found dead at a night
club, the mystery deepens. Most
surprising of all, Jack Force, the
hottest boy in school, starts showing
a sudden interest in her. Schuyler
wants answers, but is she prepared to
learn the truth...especially when she
discovers her part in it? The sexy
and secretive world of the Blue
Bloods comes to life in this stunning
graphic novel adaptation of Book One
in Melissa de la Cruz's
internationally best-selling series.
Hades George O'Connor 2012-01-31
Retells in graphic novel format how
Hades kidnaps Persephone, the
daughter of Demeter, and brings her
to the Underworld, while a grief
stricken Demeter condems the Earth to
an eternal winter until Zeus
intervenes.
The Percy Jackson and the Olympians,
Book Three: Titan's Curse Rick
Riordan 2007-05 In this third book of
the acclaimed series, Percy and his
friends are escorting two new halfbloods safely to camp when they are
intercepted by a manticore and learn
that the goddess Artemis has been
kidnapped.
The Battle of the Labyrinth: The
Graphic Novel Rick Riordan 2018-10-02
A new prophecy leads to a dangerous
quest. When Percy receives an urgent
distress call from Grover, he
immediately prepares for battle. He
knows he'll need his powerful demigod
allies, Annabeth and Thalia, at his
side; his trusty bronze sword,
Riptide; and...a ride from his mom.
The demigods race to the rescue, only
to find that Grover has made an
important discovery: two new powerful
half-bloods, whose parentage is
unknown. But that's not all that
awaits them. The Titan lord, Kronos,
has set up his most devious trap yet,
the-titans-curse-graphic-novel-percy-jackson-and-olympians-3-rick-riordan

and the young heroes have just fallen
prey. Now, Percy and his friends are
faced with their most dangerous
challenge—the chilling prophecy of
the Titan's Curse. They must rescue
the goddess Artemis by the Winter
Solstice, or all will be
lost...including Annabeth. Rick
Riordan's internationally bestselling The Titan's Curse becomes a
graphic novel in the hands of comicbook luminaries Robert Venditti,
Attila Futaki, and Greg Guilhaumond.
Lucy & Andy Neanderthal Jeffrey Brown
2016-08-30 From the author of the New
York Times bestselling Jedi Academy
books comes a hilarious graphic novel
series about two young cave kids
living 40,000 years ago. “Lucy & Andy
are Stone Age rock stars! I loved
this book!” —Lincoln Peirce, author
of the Big Nate series Lucy and Andy
are a sister and brother who get into
trouble much like any sister and
brother. Only difference? Lucy and
Andy live in the Stone Age! Discover
their laugh-out-loud adventures as
the Paleo pair take on a wandering
baby sibling, bossy teens, cave
paintings, and a mammoth hunt. But
what will happen when they encounter
a group of humans? Includes extra
information about Neanderthal life
that's sure to appeal to future
paleontologists and science phobes
alike! And don't miss Lucy and Andy's
next outing, Lucy & Andy Neanderthal:
The Stone Cold Age -- coming soon! A
New York City Public Library Best 50
Books for Kids 2016! A Chicago Public
Library Best of the Best 2016!
"Jeffrey Brown returns from a galaxy
far, far away to bring us a whole new
slew of kid-friendly characters! Just
beware of mammoth dung!" —Keith
Knight, author of Jake the Fake and
The Knight Life Every kid will love
to go back in time with LUCY & ANDY!"
—Judd Winick, author of Hilo: The Boy
Who Saved the World
The Last Olympian: The Graphic Novel
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(Percy Jackson Book 5) Rick Riordan
2019-08-15 Percy Jackson and the Last
Olympian is the fifth awesome
adventure in Rick Riordan's top-ten
bestselling series. Half Boy. Half
God. ALL Hero. Most people get
presents on their sixteenth birthday.
I get a prophecy that could save or
destroy the world. It happens when
you're the son of Poseidon, God of
the Sea.According to an ancient
prophecy, I turn sixteen and the fate
of the entire world is on me. But no
pressure. Now Kronos, Lord of the
Titans, is beginning his attack on
New York City. And the dreaded
monster Typhon is also heading our
way. So it's me and forty of my demigod friends versus untold evil . . .
________ 'Riordan takes the reader
back to the stories we love; then
shakes the cobwebs out of them' Eoin
Colfer 'Witty and inspired. Gripping,
touching and deliciously satirical'
The Times 'Puns, jokes and subtle
wit, alongside a gripping storyline'
Telegraph 'Perfectly paced, with
electrifying moments chasing each
other like heartbeats' New York Times
'It's Buffy meets Artemis Fowl.
Thumbs up' Sunday Times 'Funny . . .
very exciting . . . but it's the
storytelling that will get readers
hooked. After all, this is the stuff
of legends' Guardian __________ The
Percy Jackson series: Percy Jackson
and the Lightning Thief Percy Jackson
and the Sea of Monsters Percy Jackson
and the Titan's Curse Percy Jackson
and the Battle of the Labyrinth Percy
Jackson and the Last Olympian Percy
Jackson: The Demigod Files The Heroes
of Olympus series: The Lost Hero The
Son Of Neptune The Mark of Athena The
Heroes of Olympus: The Demigod Files
The Kane Chronicles series: The Red
Pyramid The Throne of Fire The
Serpent's Shadow The Magnus Chase
series: Magnus Chase and the Sword of
Summer Magnus Chase and the Hammer of
Thor Magnus Chase and the Ship of the
the-titans-curse-graphic-novel-percy-jackson-and-olympians-3-rick-riordan

Dead The Trials of Apollo series: The
Dark Prophecy The Hidden Oracle The
Burning Maze
The Titan's Curse 2013 When the
goddess Artemis disappears while
hunting a rare, ancient monster, a
group of her followers joins Percy
and his friends in an attempt to find
and rescue her before the winter
solstice, when her influence is
needed to sway the Olympian Council
regarding the war with the Titans.
Percy Jackson and the Olympians: The
Lightning Thief: The Graphic Novel
Rick Riordan 2013-07-02 You've read
the book. You've seen the movie. Now
submerge yourself in the thrilling,
stunning, and action-packed graphic
novel. Mythological monsters and the
gods of Mount Olympus seem to be
walking out of the pages of twelveyear-old Percy Jackson's textbooks
and into his life. And worse, he's
angered a few of them. Zeus's master
lightning bolt has been stolen, and
Percy is the prime suspect. Now, he
and his friends have just ten days to
find and return Zeus's stolen
property and bring peace to a warring
Mount Olympus. Series creator Rick
Riordan joins forces with some of the
biggest names in the comic book
industry to tell the story of a boy
who must unravel a treachery more
powerful than the gods themselves.
The Sea of Monsters Robert Venditti
2019-08 After discovering a secret
that makes him question the honor of
being the son of Poseidon, demi-god
Percy Jackson journeys into the Sea
of Monsters in an attempt to save
Camp Half-Blood.
Pizazz Vs. Perfecto Sophy Henn
2021-12-07 Snarky, reluctant caped
crusader Pizazz fights a seemingly
perfect villain in this third book in
the hilarious and highly illustrated
series—perfect for fans of Dog Man
and Diary of a Wimpy Kid. Pizazz has
faced lots of different bad guys in
her superhero career, but there’s
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never been anybody quite like
Perfecto. Even though Perfecto is
younger than Pizazz and should be
less experienced, she always seems to
live up her name—carrying out her
dastardly plans perfectly! The odds
may be stacked against Pizazz, but
she has a plan. All she has to do is
out-perfect Perfecto! Can Pizazz beat
the pint-sized villain at her own
game?
The Demigods of Olympus Rick Riordan
2015-07-14 Your quest begins! Use
your demigod skills in this
interactive and customizable
adventure story written by New York
Times #1 bestselling author Rick
Riordan. Combining four short
stories, The Two-Headed Guidance
Counselor, The Library of Deadly
Weapons, My Demon Satyr Tea Party,
and My Personal Zombie Apocalypse,
your choices will have consequences
in this first interactive demigod
adventure.
The Percy Jackson and the Olympians:
Lightning Thief: The Graphic Novel
Rick Riordan 2010-10-12 You've read
the book. You've seen the movie. Now
submerge yourself in the thrilling,
stunning, and action-packed graphic
novel. Mythological monsters and the
gods of Mount Olympus seem to be
walking out of the pages of twelveyear-old Percy Jackson's textbooks
and into his life. And worse, he's
angered a few of them. Zeus's master
lightning bolt has been stolen, and
Percy is the prime suspect. Now, he
and his friends have just ten days to
find and return Zeus's stolen
property and bring peace to a warring
Mount Olympus. Series creator Rick
Riordan joins forces with some of the
biggest names in the comic book
industry to tell the story of a boy
who must unravel a treachery more
powerful than the gods themselves.
The Kane Chronicles Survival Guide
Rick Riordan 2012-03-20 Fans of The
Kane Chronicles series will adore
the-titans-curse-graphic-novel-percy-jackson-and-olympians-3-rick-riordan

this gorgeous primer on the people,
places, gods, and creatures found in
Rick Riordan's #1 New York Times
bestselling series. Featuring enough
information and extras to satisfy
avid followers and budding
Egyptologists alike, this lavishly
illustrated guide will cast a spell
on readers of all ages.
Percy Jackson and the Titan's Curse:
The Graphic Novel Rick Riordan
2014-07-03 Half Boy. Half God. All
Hero. It's not every day you find
yourself in combat with a half-lion,
half-human. But when you're the son
of a Greek God, it happens. And now
my friend Annabeth is missing, a
Goddess is in chains and only five
half-blood heroes can join the quest
to defeat the doomsday monster. Oh
and guess what. The Oracle has
predicted that not all of us will
survive ...
The Titan Theodore Dreiser 2018-01-19
The Titan is a novel by Theodore
Dreiser and the sequel to The
Financier. Frank Cowperwood has moved
to Chicago with new wife Aileen. His
plan is to take over the streetrailway system in the process
bankrupting opponents with political
allies. The Titan follows Cowperwood
through the trials of realizing his
dream, marital upheavals and social
banishment. Theodore Dreiser was an
American novelist and journalist who
the naturalist school and is known
for portraying characters whose value
lies not in their moral code, but in
their persistence against all
obstacles, and literary situations
that more closely resemble studies of
nature than tales of choice and
agency.
The Last Olympian: the Graphic Novel
(Percy Jackson Book 5) Rick Riordan
2019-08-15 Half Boy. Half God. ALL
Hero. Most people get presents on
their sixteenth birthday. I get a
prophecy that could save or destroy
the world. It happens when you're the
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son of Poseidon, God of the Sea.
According to an ancient prophecy, I
turn sixteen and the fate of the
entire world is on me. But no
pressure. Now Kronos, Lord of the
Titans, is beginning his attack on
New York City. And the dreaded
monster Typhon is also heading our
way. So it's me and forty of my demigod friends versus untold evil . . .
Percy Jackson and the Olympians: Rick
Riordan 2014-09-16 Humans and halfbloods agree—Percy Jackson and the
Olympians is a series fit for heroes!
Relive the adventure from the
beginning with this eBook set
containing the first three books from
the best-selling series: The Lighting
Thief, The Sea of Monsters, and The
Titan's Curse.
The Lost Hero: The Graphic Novel
(Heroes of Olympus Book 1) Rick
Riordan 2014-10-09 OLD ENEMIES AWAKEN
AS CAMP HALF-BLOOD'S NEW ARRIVALS
PREPARE FOR WAR When Jason, Piper and
Leo crash land at Camp Half-Blood,
they have no idea what to expect.
Apparently this is the only safe
place for children of the Greek Gods
- despite the monsters roaming the
woods and demigods practising archery
with flaming arrows and explosives.
But rumours of a terrible curse - and
a missing hero - are flying around
camp. It seems Jason, Piper and Leo
are the chosen ones to embark on a
terrifying new quest, which they must
complete by the winter solstice. In
just four days time. Can the trio
succeed on this deadly mission - and
what must they sacrifice in order to
survive?
The Human Invasion Jamie Smart 2021
"Since he crash-landed to Earth in a
rocket, Monkey has been causing
absolute mayhem! Bunny and the gang
(Squirrel, Pig [the Pig], Action
Beaver, and Skunky the Inventor) have
almost had enough. In this rollicking
comic extravaganza, the pint-sized
friends must tackle a helliphant,
the-titans-curse-graphic-novel-percy-jackson-and-olympians-3-rick-riordan

rocket-powered hot air balloons, and
the most mind-boggling creatures of
all... hew-mans..."--Publisher.
The Son of Neptune Rick Riordan
2017-02-23 Percy Jackson, son of
Poseidon, has come face to face with
two snake-haired ladies who refuse to
die. But they're the least of his
problems. Because Percy finds himself
at a camp for half-bloods, which
doesn't ring any bells for him.
There's just one name he remembers
from his past. Annabeth. One thing is
certain - Percy's adventuring days
aren't over. He faces the most
important quest of all: the Prophecy
of Seven. If he fails, it's not just
their camp at risk. Percy's old life,
the gods, and the entire world might
be destroyed . . .
Little Gem Anna Zobel 2021-01-05
Sometimes getting a little lost can
help you discover who you really are
. . . When her spell at Witchcraft
School goes wrong, Gem lands in an
unfamiliar, empty cottage, outside a
strange, colourful town. Everyone in
Ellsworth Pining thinks Gem is their
new village witch, even when Gem
tries to correct them. And Gem’s new
friends do need her. The Weather
Worker is missing, and there are
tales of a terrifying beast in the
woods. Gem might know a spell that
could help – if she can get it right.
Percy Jackson pbk 5-book boxed set
Rick Riordan 2011-08-30 At last the
wait is over! All five books in the
blockbuster Percy Jackson and the
Olympus series, in paperback, have
been collected in a box fit for
demigods. This value-priced set
includes the best-selling The
Lightning Thief, The Sea of
Monsters,The Titan's Curse, The
Battle of the Labyrinth, and The Last
Olympians. Whether it is for readers
who are experiencing Percy's
thrilling adventures with Greek gods
and monsters for the first time or
for fans who want to devour the saga
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again, this gift will be prized by
young and old.
Percy Jackson & the Olympians Rick
Riordan 2010 A collection of books
featuring Percy Jackson and his army
of young demigods on different
adventures.
The Red Shoes and Other Tales
Metaphrog 2015-10-13 As the child of
peasants, Karen grew up with a pair
of simple red shoes. Then, when her
parents died, Karen was adopted by a
rich old woman who gave Karen a new
pair of red shoes that would make
princesses green with envy. This
newfound wealth causes Karen to
forget her humble origins and grow up
to become a cruel and vain adult.
Then, one day, the red shoes that
sparked her greed come to life and
steer Karen down a path she never
would have imagined in her wildest
dreams. This volume also includes
Metaphrog's adaptation of the Hans
Christian Andersen classic, "The
Little Match Girl" and a tale of
their own invention, "The Glass
Case".
Squirrel in the House Vivian Vande
Velde 2016-08-30 Squirrel hates to
miss a party—whether or not he's been
invited. So one cold day he decides
to visit Cuddles the dog inside his
house. He slides down the special
squirrel entrance into a pile of cutup tree branches (how thoughtful the
humans are!), takes some of the food
they've clearly made for him, and
buries it in the pots of dirt they've
left out. What a warm welcome! But
when Cuddles catches sight of him and
mayhem erupts, the smallest of the
humans takes the blame for causing
trouble. No one but Twitch the
squirrel notices when the boy runs
out into the snow. . . Or when he
trips and hurts his ankle. Can the
dog and squirrel put aside their
differences, and figure out how to
let the humans know their littlest
one needs help? And is there more of
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that party food to celebrate with
after? With short, funny chapters and
lively pen-and-ink illustrations, the
Twitch the Squirrel books are perfect
to share and read aloud, or for young
readers beginning to seek out longer
books on their own. Told from the
animals' point of view, they make a
great introduction to narrative
perspective—and most importantly,
they're always hilarious. For more of
Twitch's adventures, check out 8
Class Pets + 1 Squirrel ÷ 1 Dog =
Chaos and Squirrel in the Museum.
The Kane Chronicles Book Two The
Throne of Fire: The Graphic Novel
Rick Riordan 2015-10-06 In this
exciting second installment of the
three-book series, Carter and Sadie,
offspring of the brilliant
Egyptologist Dr. Julius Kane, embark
on a worldwide search for the Book of
Ra, but the House of Life and the
gods of chaos are determined to stop
them. This non-stop thrill ride is
adapted and brought to life by
Orpheus Collar, who developed the
first Kane Chronicles graphic novel
and worked on The Lightning Thief;
The Graphic Novel; The Lost Hero, The
Graphic Novel; and many other titles
including The Amazing Spider-Man and
Ultimate X-Men.
The Book of Five Rings Sean Michael
Wilson 2012-11-13 This graphic novel
version of The Book of Five Rings,
the iconic book of confrontation and
victory by the famed seventeenthcentury duelist and undefeated
samurai Miyamoto Musashi, illuminates
this brilliant manifesto, which has
long inspired martial artists and
anyone interested in cultivating a
strategic mind. With evocative
drawings and a distilled but faithful
text adapted by acclaimed manga
writer Sean Michael Wilson, The Book
of Five Rings comes alive both as a
guide to swordsmanship and strategy,
and as a view into Musashi’s world.
The Surrogates Robert Venditti 2006
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The year is 2054, and life has been
reduced to a data feed. The fusing of
virtual reality and cybernetics has
ushered in the era of the surrogate,
a new technology that lets users
interact with the world without ever
leaving their homes. It's a perfect
world, and it's up to Detectives
Harvey Greer and Pete Ford of the
Metro Police Department to keep it
that way. But to do so they'll need
to stop a techno-terrorist bent on
returning society to a time when
people lived their lives instead of
merely experiencing them. Welcome to
The Surrogates, a daring, five-issue,
full-color miniseries coming this
July from Top Shelf Productions.
Percy Jackson and the Olympians: The
Titan's Curse: The Graphic Novel Rick
Riordan 2013-10-08 A new prophecy
leads to a dangerous quest. When
Percy receives an urgent distress
call from Grover, he immediately
prepares for battle. He knows he'll
need his powerful demigod allies,
Annabeth and Thalia, at his side; his
trusty bronze sword, Riptide; and...a
ride from his mom. The demigods race
to the rescue, only to find that
Grover has made an important
discovery: two new powerful halfbloods, whose parentage is unknown.
But that's not all that awaits them.
The Titan lord, Kronos, has set up

the-titans-curse-graphic-novel-percy-jackson-and-olympians-3-rick-riordan

his most devious trap yet, and the
young heroes have just fallen prey.
Now, Percy and his friends are faced
with their most dangerous
challenge—the chilling prophecy of
the Titan's Curse. They must rescue
the goddess Artemis by the Winter
Solstice, or all will be
lost...including Annabeth. Rick
Riordan's internationally bestselling The Titan's Curse becomes a
graphic novel in the hands of comicbook luminaries Robert Venditti,
Attila Futaki, and Greg Guilhaumond.
Percy Jackson and the Olympians The
Titan's Curse: The Graphic Novel Rick
Riordan 2013-10-08 When the goddess
Artemis disappears while hunting a
rare, ancient monster, a group of her
followers joins Percy and his friends
in an attempt to find and rescue her
before the winter solstice, when her
influence is needed to sway the
Olympian Council regarding the war
with the Titans, in a graphic novel
adaptation of the third installment
in the internationally best-selling
series. Simultaneous.
The Lightning Thief Rick Riordan 2015
After learning that he is the son of
a mortal woman and Poseidon, god of
the sea, twelve-year-old Percy is
sent to a summer camp for demigods
like himself, and joins his new
friends on a quest to prevent a war
between the gods.
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